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November 30, 2023

Cariboo Regional District
Board of Directors

Suite D, 180 North Third Avenue
Williams Lake, BC

V2G 2A4

Dear CRD Board:

ADAC has passed a motion requesting that the CRD include information about fencing
responsibilities in a Livestock District in the quarterly spring newsletter of 2024.

The information that could be provided would include reference resources such as the
Livestock Act, the Trespass Act, the Forestry and Range Practice Act, and the BC
Ministry of Agriculiure and Food Right to Farm Legislation.

ADAC is open to collaboration in the development of the content of the
communication material.

Regards,

Cariboo Agricultural Development Advisory Committee
Christa Pooley
Chair, ADAC





